
 

 

Pape-Dawson Engineers, Inc. Announces Strategic Partnership With 

Palm Beach Capital 

April 20, 2023 
 
Pape-Dawson Engineers, Inc. (“Pape-Dawson”) announced today the formation of a strategic 
partnership with Palm Beach Capital (“PBC”). The partnership will provide growth capital to continue 
Pape-Dawson’s expansion within Texas and across the United States. 
 
Pape-Dawson Engineers will continue as the majority owner leading the operations of the business 
post-close. 
 
“Given Palm Beach Capital’s extensive experience aligning with well-respected firms in the industry, 
we look forward to partnering with them as we expand into a national engineering firm with a broader 
mix of high-quality service offerings," said Pape-Dawson President, Gene Dawson, P.E. 
 
“Our core operational philosophy is centered around our culture, our employees, and our 
communities,” said Pape-Dawson CEO, Sam Dawson, P.E. “As we expand, we will be looking to 
partner with engineering firms that share these values and a steadfast commitment to excellence.” 
 
“Pape-Dawson is an established and respected leader in the industry with best-in-class civil 
engineers and led by an excellent management team. They have leading market positions, and 
there are tremendous opportunities for geographic expansion across the U.S. We are thrilled to 
partner with the Dawson family and the entire Pape-Dawson team to support them in this next phase 
of growth,” said Nate Ward, Palm Beach Capital Co-founder & Managing Partner. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20230420005725/en/Pape-Dawson-Engineers-Inc.-

Announces-Strategic-Partnership-With-Palm-Beach-Capital 


